
Please consider writing a Thank You note  
to honor a Veteran  
	
Mr. Underhill’s mom, Donna, is taking a WWII Veteran on the Honor Flight. 
The Honor Flight is a day trip to Washington, DC to honor a US Veteran 
through visits to War Memorials. Donna is sponsoring her friend, 
Ralph Ripplemeier.  
 
Mr. Ripplemeier is 95 years old, an Evansville native, a graduate of Reitz 
High School, and a decorated combat veteran of the Pacific Theater. 
 
Thank You notes for Ralph  
are due to Mr. Underhill  
on or before Monday,  
October 9th.  
 


